
Sunday, May 21, 2017 
 

Prelude         Lori Swedberg 

 

*Gathering Hymn                 Shine, Jesus, Shine                        #431 
 

*Call to Worship                              Janie Bryant 

 

Leader:  Blessed be God, who calls us to love. 

Church:  Blessed be Christ, who shows us the way. 

Leader:  Praise be to God’s Spirit, who lives in our lives. 

Unison:  Praise be to God, who invites us to worship. 
 

*Invocation and Lord’s Prayer    (using sins)         Janie Bryant 

 

Choir                Come, Christians, Join to Sing                Mark Hayes 
 

Morning Prayer               Pastor Janet 
 

*Hymn                     Leaning on the Everlasting Arms                #575 
 

Giving of Tithes and Offering                       Ushers 

*Doxology                        #815 

*Prayer                        Janie Bryant 
 

Children’s Message 

Children’s Church 
 

Scripture and Message           Pastor Janet      

                                 1 Peter 3:13-22      “Bathtime!” 

 

*Hymn            The Church’s One Foundation        #401 

 

Ministry Opportunities           Janie Bryant 
 

Benediction             Pastor Janet 
 

Postlude                    Lori Swedberg 
 

 

Members please remain seated after worship and  

participate in the vote on pastoral leadership. 
 

 

*Please stand if you are able.           CCLI # 1631733 

 

Called Business Meeting - Today 

 

Today is the called business meeting after worship to vote on the 

Search Teams’ recommendation to accept Rev. Janet Hoover as the 

next full time pastor of New Bethel Baptist Church. Please stay for 

this important meeting and vote. 
 

         Jim Winton, Moderator 

 

****************************** 
 

Deacon’s Shepherd Group Booklets 
 

The Shepherd Group booklets are now available in the office and on 

the table in the Fellowship Hall. Please pick one up today.  
 

       Thank you, Kevin Winton, Deacon Chair  
 

****************************** 
 

Prayer Chain 
 

Shirley Ashman (see Sherry Hiner); Margaret 

Barker; Betty Burton’s son, Clark; Dicus/Bennett 

families; Steven Dunn (see the Wintons); Brian 

Glesing; Larry Hanni (see Kevin Winton);  

Phyllis Hawkins (see Julianne Thomas); Doug 

Hiner; Bob Hunter; Lawrence and Ruth family/Nita Louzon (see 

Laura Williams); Scott Knox; Karlee Losacco (see Barb/Mike 

Fengya); Carolyn Neidhamer (see Sue Stockwell); Don and Sally 

Parks; Barbara and Charlie Purtlebaugh; Helen Searcy family; Sue 

Skelton; Emory Struble family (see Mike/Barb Fengya); Lucille 

Tilson (see Ruth Ann Mills); George Wheatley. 
 

Remember our shut-ins and care facility residents: Virginia 

Compton; Ethel Humphrey; Tom McAvoy; Dick and Betty Morgan; 

Betty Rabourn; Helen Walker; Billie Whittle; and Delcia Windsor. 
 

Our Military: 2nd Lt. Matt Knox and 1st Lt. Robert Shoemaker. 

 

 

 

 



                                                                                                             

                                                                 

Calendar 
 

Today  Called Business Meeting; see article 

1:30-3 p.m., New Zion Youth meeting at Zion UCC   

24  No Wednesday Bible Study until further notice 

  6-7 p.m., God’s Bounty open to receive donations 

25  1-7 p.m., God’s Bounty open to receive clients 

27  8:15 a.m., Men’s Fellowship Breakfast at Wheatley’s 
   

****************************** 

 

Looking Ahead 

    

June 4  Trustees refreshments for Communion Sunday 

11  Noon, Trustees meet 

13  5:30-7 p.m., CE Board meets 

 6-7 p.m., Deacon and Mission boards meet 

 7-8 p.m., Church Council meets 

14  1-3 p.m., Euchre Club in Fellowship Hall 

25  12-4 p.m., Strawberry Festival/ Street Fair  
   

****************************** 

 

There's a world of difference between insisting on someone's 

 doing something and establishing an atmosphere in 

 which that person can grow into wanting to do it. 
        

                                               — Fred Rogers, from You Are Special  
 

****************************** 

 

New Bethel Baptist Church 

            8936 Southeastern Avenue 

            Indianapolis, IN 46239 

     317-862-4381 
 

    E-mail: newbethelbapt@att.net 
 

            Church Office Hours 

Tuesday-Friday, 9:30-noon, 1-3 p.m. 

Rev. Janet Hoover, Interim Minister 
   
   

 

 
 

 

Welcome to New Bethel Baptist Church  

 

We are blessed by your presence!  
 
 

May 21, 2017 
 

 

Guests and Members:  Please sign the attendance register in 

your pew. Remember to include your address, e-mail, and 

telephone number. Please leave the signed sheet in the 

register. Thanks! 
 

If you have questions or would like more information about 

New Bethel, please contact the church office.  

Thanks! 

 

 

 

mailto:E-mail:%20newbethelbapt@att.net


It’s Scholarship Time 

 

Applications for the Wallsmith and Means scholarships are located 

on the bulletin board in the CE hallway. 
 

Any member of the church with children or grandchildren enrolled 

in college may apply. The student must complete an application and 

write a short page about themselves and what they will be studying 

in college.  
 

Submit your application to Ruth Ann Mills. The deadline is July 9th.  
 

****************************** 

 

Thank You! 
 

• Thank you to the Women Walking in Faith for the Ladies 

Banquet this past Monday evening. A great time was had by 

all. And the music was fantastic! 

• Thank you, gentlemen, for serving and cleaning up at the 

Ladies Banquet. Your kindness and thoughtfulness was truly 

appreciated. 
 

****************************** 

 

Congratulations! 

 

Mike and Barbara Fengya are having a double celebration:  
 

• Grandson David graduated from IU with a Doctor of 

Physical Therapy.   

• Granddaughter Taylor’s husband Joshua graduated with a 

Doctor of Medicine from IU Medical School.  
 

Jim and Sue Winton are also having a double celebration: 
 

• Granddaughter Kathryn Winton graduated from the University of 

Illinois with a Master’s in Social Work. 

• Son Keith Winton graduated from the University of Nebraska 

with a Master’s of Divinity and is currently serving a small 

church in Omaha. 
 
 

 

Singers and Musicians Needed 
 

Attention all singers and musicians! Please consider sharing your 

talent for the Special Music portion of Sunday worship in the 

summer months while the choir takes a break. If not you, perhaps 

you know someone who would enjoy the opportunity to sing or play 

an instrument as an offering of worship to the Lord! Contact me at 

317-862-4161 (evenings) to schedule a date for Special Music. 
 

Lori Swedberg, Choir Director 
 

****************************** 

 

            

 
 

Cinemark Movies 8 at 1848 E. Stop 13 Rd.  

Indianapolis, IN 46227  

(317) 882-2685 


